
Dear Rising 1st Grade Parents and Students,

      We are so excited to kick off the new school year!

We cannot wait to spend the year with you learning

many new things and making fun memories together.

To prepare for 1st grade, here are some skills to work

on at home!

READ DAILY!! Have your child read aloud to you as

well as listen as you read to them. 

Practice addition and subtraction facts within 10

and 20. (Flashcards are easy and quick!)

CVC word reading and spelling 

Long vowel vs short vowel sounds 

Reading and writing sight words from Kindergarten

(A fun way is to rainbow write with markers, pens,

or chalk outside on a sunny day!) 

We hope that you all have a great summer and look

forward to seeing you soon!

                                            - 1  Grade Teachersst
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